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R. J. Emerson, Jr., AICP

Director of Planning

(804) 501-4602




August 8, 2023
Paul A. Zuraw, PE
Engineering Design Associates
5625 Laburnum Avenue
Richmond, VA 23231





Re: 
POD2023-00122






Payne Storage-Portugee Rd






POD Construction Plan Review2
Dear Mr. Zuraw:
Please be advised that the planning review of the above referenced Plan of Development (POD) construction plans submitted for review on July 28, 2023, has been completed.  Based upon this review, the Planning Department has no comments.
Additional comments may be provided by the Department of Public Works under separate cover.  Once their comments have been addressed ,the construction plans may be submitted for signature
If you have any questions, or if I can be of further assistance, please call me at 501-5920.








Sincerely,








Michael F. Kennedy








County Planner

PARHAM AND HUNGARY SPRING ROADS / P.O. BOX 27032 / RICHMOND, VIRGINIA 23273
PARHAM AND HUNGARY SPRING ROADS / P.O. BOX 90775 / HENRICO, VIRGINIA 23273

_858597797.doc













